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Employee Recognition 
Congratulations to the following faculty and staff who have been recognized by a 
member of our campus community for strengthening our institutional culture and 
modeling WSU values. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          Ryan Begin  

         Event Management  
 

I wanted to recognize Ryan Begin, Assistant Director of Conference and Event 
Services. Ryan has been a big help to me in planning my training session 
locations across campus. His thoughtfulness and suggestions, to solutions I 
many not know, are an option.  

Although Ryan has his own busy schedule, he always provides a prompt 
response.  

Thank you, Ryan, for helping this newcomer plan meetings!  

                                      
                               
 
 
 
 

 
Josue Rodriguez  

                                        Environmental Services  

I just want to say thank you to Josue for going above and beyond for working 
with and training the new employee. Thank you for going out of your way to 
train him and provide him with whatever was needed. You’re a great worker and 
I feel like we need to recognize our fellow employees that go that extra mile. 
You are appreciated!!!!! 

 
 


